
2021 FCRSPA Holiday Breakfast 
Tuesday, December 7, 2021 

Richmond Golf Club 
Middletown, Md 

 

• FCRSPA President Kathy Campagnoli, gave holiday greetings to 
members and welcomed state representatives-- MRSPA President 
George Denny and MRSPA Executive Director Wanda Twigg, as 
well as three representatives from the Marines 

 

• Bill Price led in pledge and prayer 
 

• Madrigal singers from Homewood (under the direction of Gail 
Slezak) entertained with holiday music and singalongs 

 

• Photos taken by Kamiyah Cox (CTC student) 
 

• Marsha Wise and Debbie Thackston recognized new members: 
Nancy Doll, Judy Siler, Cheryl Haverstein, Myra Foreman 

 

• Judy Brandenburg appealed to members for the need of a 
president-elect (position still vacant) 

 

• George Denny (Md. State President) provided remarks 
 

• Marines collected Toys for Tots and donations 
 
 


